
Rallies Committee Report 5/8/15 
 

There wasn’t much to report from the last Rallies Committee meeting but 
I will list the main items below : 

  

         FHR Devices. Discussion on this is now closed but Rallies Committee 

have requested the MSA to fast track the technical department to release 
a guidance on FHR, Helmets, Belts and Cage Mods (related to FHR 

compliance) asap so competitors know what is legal and what isn’t. 

         Running Order will be reviewed in September and a report is currently 

being compiled by Andrew Kellitt who is looking at all levels of rallies. 

         Tracking Systems are still being explored but proving to be very 

expensive. 

         Safety Forums to be promoted by all clubs. 

         Marshal registration and training to be encouraged by all clubs. 

Organisers and Committees should all register to set an example. 

         MSA are looking to implement a Rally Media Accreditation scheme. 

         MSA also considering to introduce new safety signage possibly 

integrating B&D together and A&C together. Old signs will still be valid. 

  

Unfortunately I will not be able to attend the meeting on the 15th as have 
got something arranged for that evening but able to discuss at any point. 

  

Best regards 

  
Dave Weston  
 


